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21 August 2007

Dear Colleague

It is a great pleasure to invite you to a meeting to launch the IASC Guidelines on Mental Health and Psychosocial Support in Emergency Settings.

When: 

Friday 14 September 2007      9:30 to 11:00

Where: 
Executive Board room, World Health Organization, Geneva.

The Inter-Agency Standing Committee (IASC), established in response to UN General Assembly Resolution 46/182 on strengthening humanitarian assistance, is a committee of executive heads of relevant UN and other intergovernmental organizations, Red Cross and Red Crescent agencies, and NGO consortia responsible for global humanitarian policy. 

In 2005, in the aftermath of the Asian tsunami, an IASC Task Force on Mental Health and Psychosocial Support in Emergency Settings was established to develop inter-sectoral guidelines on mental health and psychosocial support in emergency settings. The Task Force is co-chaired by WHO and InterAction.

The Guidelines, which were developed by 27 agencies, have been peer reviewed extensively in multiple languages. The Guidelines are intended to be a foundational reference and guide for policy leaders, agencies, practitioners and donors worldwide .
Please join Ala Alwan (Assistant-Director General for Health Action in Crises, WHO, also representing the IASC Health Cluster), Ruvendrini Menikdiwela (Deputy Director, Division for International Protection Services, UNHCR, also representing the IASC Protection Cluster), Pierrette Vu Thi (Deputy Director, Office of Emergency Programs, UNICEF), Benedetto Saraceno (Director, Department of Mental Health and Substance Abuse, WHO), Bruce Eshaya-Chauvin (Head of Health and Care Department, IFRC), Manisha Thomas (acting Coordinator, ICVA), Thomas Getman (Executive Director, International Relations, World Vision International), and Marilena Viviani (Chief, IASC Secretariat) together with the members of the Task Force for a brief reflection on the Guidelines followed by a discussion on implementation. 

Please RSVP by Tuesday 11 September 2007 to westermeyerr@who.int so that we can ensure your access to WHO's main building and arrange sufficient refreshments after the launch.

We looking forward to welcoming you on 14 September.

Mark van Ommeren and Mike Wessells 

Co-chairs, IASC Task Force on Mental Health and Psychosocial Support in Emergency Settings.

RSVP: westermeyerr@who.int
Enclosure: Flyer IASC Guidelines
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